Santa Rosa County School District



"A Tradition of Excellence"

Joseph B. "Joey" Harrell

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 6544 Firehouse Road Milton, Florida 32570-3411

Phone: 850/983-5123

Fax: 850/983-5115

E-mail: HarrelJ@mail.santarosa.k12.fl.us

March 24, 2014

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick Superintendent of Schools 5086 Canal Street Milton, FL 32570

RE: DISASTER FOOD STAMP PROGRAM

Dear Superintendent Wyrosdick:

The State of Florida Department of Children and Families is requesting to utilize W. H. Rhodes Elementary School as a site to issue Disaster Food Stamps in the event of a major catastrophe.

This site would be beneficial to many who potentially could be left without food and electricity. (See attached letter)

I request Board approval for the Disaster Food Stamp Program.

Sincerely,

Joseph B. Harrell

Assistant/Superintendent for Administrative Services

caw

Attachment: Letter from Department of Children and Families

cc: Mr. Tom Kennell, Principal, Rhodes Elementary School